
 

 

 

Dear Editor, 

This is to certify that the manuscript NO.:72825 Review, with the new title “Novel 

approaches in search for biomarkers of cholangiocarcinoma” by Lavinia-Patricia Mocan 

et al. from the "Iuliu Hațieganu" University of Medicine and Pharmacy, Cluj-Napoca has 

been revised for the accuracy of the English language, and we can guarantee that the 

level of the English language in this manuscript meets international standards. 

Our company is specialized in professional medical translations – we have translated 

and revised a great number of American English and British English manuscripts that 

were accepted as such to be published in prestigious journals.  

Also, I am an established English Editor for a number of Romanian International 

medical journals and as a native English speaker have over 20 years’ experience in such 

work. 


